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3/80 Letter from Heirloom Bible Publishers re: purchase of bibles for the
bargaining unit

6/80 Letter from the Municipal History Society re: purchase of "Highlights from
muncipal reform movements in the Lower Mainland"

7/80 Letter from AUCE President, Nancy Wiggs, to Robert Grant, Employee Relations,
informing the University that we regard any TWU picket lines as bona fide

7/80 Letter from Pat LaVac and Dilma Huggett nominating Marcel Dionne for President

12/80 B.C. Fed '"news'" re: the 25th Annual Convention to be held November 24th to 28th

12/80 Brochure from IDERA Films outlining the availability of new films

12/80 Letter from Roger Annis, a representative of the Nicaragua Literacy Committee,
thanking AUCE for the $83.34 raised at the October 23rd Membership Meeting

12/80 Information package from the Labour Relations Board re: changes for the sub-
mission of complaints under Section 7(1) of the Labour Code

19/80 Letter from Rape Relief with information about a planned shelter for raped
and battered women and children

20/80 B.C. Fed "news" re: Kinnaird's condmenation of the proposed increased in ICBC
premiums

24/80  BCGEU '"news release" re: the ferry workers having the right to vote on closer
relations between the BCGEU and the B.C. Ferry and Marine Workers' Union

24/80 B.C. Human Rights Commission press release commemorating the 32nd anniversary
of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights

26/80 Letter from the Repeal 251 Committee re: the organization of a March 8, 1981
rally calling for the repeal of the anti-abortion laws

27/80 Letter from North Shore Women's Centre re: debts incurred to finance the peti-
tion regarding the Canadian rape law

27/80 Letter from the Nicaragua/El Salvador Support Committee re: their present and
future efforts and goals

28/80 Letter from the Canadian Cystic Fibrosis Foundation requesting donations

1/80 Pamphlet from the BCGEU re: Steward Task Force
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